
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Our annual Terry Fox Run/Walk will take place on Friday Oct 7th. The students and 

staff of Adelaide Hoodless will take part in the annual Terry Fox Run/Walk. The 

event is part of a nationwide fundraiser for cancer research. For this year’s event, the 

grades 1-8 classes will be heading over to Gage Park to participate in this fundraising 
event. Our kindergarten students and staff will hold their own event on the playground 

earlier in the week. This year we have set our fundraising goal at $1200.00, we will be 

asking for a donation of a Toonie for Terry or if you would like to donate more, you 
can do so online at the following address 
https://schools.terryfox.ca/AdelaideHoodlessPSHamilton 

The students will be learning about this amazing Canadian hero leading up to the 

event. The Terry Fox Charity is a great charity with a 4-star rating with .73 cents of 

every dollar raised going directly to cancer research. 

Thanks for your support, 

Mr. O’Connell and Mrs. Wagner 

 


